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CUSTOMS AND EXCISE DEPARTMENT

PUBLIC NOTICE

EXTENSION FOR APPLICATIONS OF 2025 CUSTOMS LICENSES

Notice is hereby issued to the General Public that the Commissioner for Customs and
Excise had invited the applications for the Customs licenses i.e. Licenses for: vehicles for
conveying transit goods (C.28), Vehicles for conveying goods under Customs control
(C.40), Customs Clearing and Forwarding Agents, Customs Bonded Warehouses,
Manufacture Under Bond (MUB), Internal Container Depots (ICD) and Container Freight
Stations (CFS).

This is to inform all holders of Customs licenses that applications for renewal of their
licenses will be postponed up to February, 2025.

New applications for Clearing and Forwarding agents license will proceed as per Public
Notice of 26" September, 2024.

All holders of Customs licenses are hereby advised to take advantage of this facilitation
and finalize the renewal processes within the prescribed period of extension.

“Together We Build Our Nation”
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